
Dear Chair Helm, 
 
Please oppose HB 2656! 
 
I am very proud to say I have worked in the timber industry for 26 years.  It's obvious to me that the 
Foresters and logging contractors that manage and work in the forests are Professionals and are 
Passionate about what they do.  They chose their profession because they love the outdoors and work 
hard to ensure a HEALTHY and SUSTAINABLE FOREST for their families and the communities we all live 
in. I have no concern with our public drinking water. I drink the water from our public resources as does 
my family. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to submit comments in opposition to HB 2656. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Cheryl West 
50 Hilltop Dr 
Seaside, OR 97138 
cheryl.west@gwrglobal.com 
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